
 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 2024 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 

• Mangum Construction, based in Clarkston, WA, has started building renovations 
for alarm, elevator and HVAC systems at “the bank.” This will support a late fall 
move-in date for teams including Health Information Management, Patient 
Financial Services, Revenue Integrity, Referrals and Authorizations.  

• Led by Karly Port, the “Space and People” committee is working to address short 
and long-term movements during the construction period: 

• The nutrition team will be locating to the second floor of “the bank” 
building but will continue to see patients at the hospital and in designated 
space at Corporate Pointe for outpatient appointments. 

 

Additional Project Updates 

• In addition to Expansion Project updates, the pullmanregional.org/internal 
webpage is now home to project updates for the Palouse Medical/PRH 
Integration Project. Information includes Goals, Objectives and Workgroup 
members. If you have question, reach out to a workgroup member or chair.  

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


